
 

  
Hello, 

We have a wonderful problem in our Sunday meetings, and we 
need to hear from you as we try to solve it. 

Over the past few months, our 9:30am meeting has grown. Our 

kids' work is now at capacity, meaning children 
are regularly having to stay in the adult meeting. And our youth 

work has grown to a point where we can no longer safely squeeze 
in many more young people. In the main auditorium, it's becoming 

increasingly tight, too. 

Not only is this an issue for our church family, it's a missional 
problem too, because it means we no longer have room for any 

visitors coming in. Meanwhile, in our 11:30am meeting, there's 
plenty of space. God has told us in the past that he has many 

people in this town – and that we mustn't turn off the taps. And 
so, together, we need to rethink our Sunday meetings. 

One immediate solution we're looking at is to take our young 

people off-site to create more space for our kids and young people 
– but this would still only address part of the problem. We also 

need to create greater balance across our two Sunday meetings. 

And so, in the coming months, we're considering changing the 
times of our meetings to 9am-10:30am and 11am-12:30pm. 

This short survey is to help us get an idea of the impact this would 
have. 

We'd be grateful if one person from each household could 
answer the following questions, as best you can, by the end of 

Sunday 16 April at the latest please. We know that situations 
change – and if you have children, we understand that decisions 
you make about which meeting to attend might be affected by the 

decisions of other families – but we're hoping it will give us a 
snapshot of the impact a change in meeting times would have. 

 

 



We'll provide feedback to the church at the end of April/early 
May. And if we are to change our meeting times, it won't be 

before the middle of June. 

Click here to fill in the survey. 

Thank you for your grace. Please be praying for us as a church 

family - and pray for wisdom for our leadership team - as we 
work through this together. And praise God that we have this 

wonderful problem! 

Be blessed 

John 

 

https://kchw.co.uk/survey/

